
 
 

 

 

 

Phase 5: Southbound contraflow (towards Newport) 

 

 

 

FROM EARLY JANUARY TO END MARCH 2020* 

 

 

*Timescales are approximate and can be subject to change.  

 

 

• Forest Road is still open in both directions (no diversion) 

• Contraflow lane on the southbound carriageway taking traffic going past the hospital site as 
you head towards Newport onto the right-hand side of the road.  This lane will then re-join 
the left-hand side again near the roundabout.   

• One lane closed on the northbound dual carriageway heading towards Cowes 


